
 

 

 

IMPORTANT DATES 

2017 
NAPLAN 
Wed 9 May ð Thurs 11 May 

MOTHERôS DAY MASS 
Friday 12 May 

CLASS PHOTO DAY 
Thursday 18 May 

YEAR 8 IMMUNISATIONS 
Tuesday 23 May 

WHOLE SCHOOL ASSEMBLY 
Wednesday 24 May 

ST EUGENE DE MAZENOD FEAST DAY 
Wednesday 31 May 

BOARDING HOUSE CLOSES 5:30PM 
Friday 2 June 

WA DAY 
BOARDING HOUSE OPENS 
Monday 5 June 

YEAR 7/8 PARENT CYBER SAFETY 
EVENING 
Tuesday 6 June - PAC 

YEAR 7 ANCIENT WORLD DAY 
Friday 9 June 

P & F MEETING 
Tuesday 13 June 

WHOLE SCHOOL ASSEMBLY 
Wednesday 14 June 

YEAR 7 PARENT INFORMATION 
SESSION (Loving for Life) 

KAIROS (Yr 12 students) 
Mon 26-Wed 28 June 

YEAR 12 SCHOOL BALL 
SCHOOL CLOSES 
Thursday 29 June 3:15pm 

Dear Parents and Families 

Communications Survey Feedback 

You may recall we undertook a targeted communication survey with parents early last term. 
The aim of the online survey and follow-up focus groups was to capture what parents value 
and would use when accessing information about College events and news; prospective 
enrolment; and individual student academic, pastoral and co-curricular progress. Here is a 
sample of the feedback: 

Á College Newsletter ï  

o highly valued as a communication tool, informing parents of specific dates/events 

relevant to their sonsô education. This publication keeps families abreast of other 

activities in the wider College community.  

o Could become more adaptive in its presentation and filter of information through 

electronic means. 

o Should remain óreader friendlyô and ópushedô out to parents for convenience. 

o Should be considered in conjunction with social media. 

Á College Portal - An online gateway for parents to log into their sonôs progress in 

learning, pastoral and co-curricular activity. 

o Security 

o Valued as a means of tracking a childôs progress and used in conjunction with 

parents discussing learning progress with their sons and personal contact with 

teachers. 

o Particular value for Boarding families. 

Á Other Points 

o Creating ease of sporting clubs, Performing Arts, parent groups to communicate 

electronically, disseminating information and capturing registrations, payments, 

rosters and the like. 

o Any changes made should consider the userôs experience; ease of use, clarity, 

sensitivity to devices used (smart phones, tablets, computers). 

o The College website needs clarity of purpose and provision to direct users to other 

functions should a parent be looking for a starting point guide to information, the 

portal, enrolments, booklists etc. 

I extend my thanks to all parents who were involved in the survey and feedback sessions. 
We will continue to build our communications with these points, and the more detailed data, 
in mind.  

Capital Development ï New Design and Technology Building/Old Design and 
Technology Building 

On Monday evening the College moved a step closer to the commencement of this project 
when the Board met to deliberate on the tender process. The College Board accepted a 
tender quotation and the relevant permissions for building are with the Council at present. I 
will keep you informed of these processes as they come to hand. We are currently consulting 
with staff and students for possible uses of the óoldô Design and Technology facility once the 
new facility is commissioned. If, as a parent and family, you have thoughts about the future 
use of the existing D&T Building, I would be interested to hear from you. 

College Events 

Today we conducted the House Cross Country Carnival. It is a much anticipated event 
built on the participation and contribution of all students. I congratulate the boys for their 
efforts and we will provide results and recognize individual and House achievements shortly. 
Thank you to Mr Tim Grabski and his Physical Education Team who, with the assistance of 
the Grounds Team, ran a great event. 
Our Jazz Band One is currently performing in Mt Gambier for the Generations in Jazz event. 
This event attracts several thousand participants and a highly competitive schools section. 
We wish them well and look forward to sharing with you their progress through the event. 
Enjoy the week ahead. 
Lord Jesus, I give you my hands to do your work ï St Eugene 

Mr Andrew Watson (Principal) 
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COLLEGE MASSES 
Z The Year 11D Form Mass (8:30am) on the 12 May. 
Z Motherôs Day Mass on the 12 May at 9.50am. 
Z The Year 8A Form Mass will be celebrated at 2.20pm in the Chapel on Monday, 15 May. 

All parents and grandparents are invited to all of these Masses. 

 

NAPLAN ï YEARS 7 and 9 

Each year, all Australian schools participate in the National Assessment Program ï Literacy and Numeracy (NAPLAN).  All Year 7 
and Year 9 are assessed in reading, writing, language conventions and numeracy.  These assessments will take place at the 
College during class time on the mornings of Tuesday 9 May, Wednesday 10 May and Thursday 11 May. 

You will receive a report on your sonôs performance in these assessments and it will provide additional information to the Semester 
Two Report you receive from the College.  As well as the benefit of receiving this additional information, teachers will be able to use 
the feedback to supplement their teaching programmes to better meet the needs of their students. 

It is important that your son is present for the NAPLAN testing on the dates specified because there is limited opportunity to sit the 
assessments if they are not present at the scheduled times.  We will be asking our boys to take these tests seriously and perform to 
the best of their ability. 

Please contact me at the College if you have further questions.                         
Mr John Payne ï Deputy Principal Senior School 

 

SCHOOL PHOTO DAY ï THURSDAY 18 MAY 

All students should have received an order envelope for school photos. The photos are being taken on Thursday 18 May 
(NOT 15 May as shown on envelope).  

ALL STUDENTS MUST BRING THE ENVELOPE WITH THEM ON PHOTO DAY, EVEN IF YOU ARE NOT ORDERING 
ANY PHOTOS.  

Anyone wanting to have a family photo taken can collect an order form from the Office. 
Please note: Orders can be made and paid for online.  Parents can go to www.academyphoto.com.au and use the Secure Shoot 

Key shown on the order envelope.  

If you order online the envelope must still be returned on May 18. 

Students will be photographed in full winter uniform without the jumper. Please ensure your son is well dressed and his hair style 
is in accordance with the College requirements for the photos.                                                     Mr Jeff Ronan ï Deputy Principal 

 

WA STATEWIDE MENINGOCOCCAL W IMMUNISATION PROGRAMME 

YEARS 10, 11 and 12 

Consent forms should have now been returned.  If you have not returned the form please do so by Monday 8 May. The tentative 
date for the Years 11 and 12 vaccinations is 23 May and for the Year 10s on 12 September. 

The Health nurses have asked that you NOT tear off the information sheet attached to the consent form as this will be returned to 
you after the vaccination for your records. 
For further information you can go to www.tga.gov.au or www.immunise.health.gov.au or call 1800 022 222. 

Mr Jeff Ronan - Deputy Principal (Administration and Year 7-9 Student Welfare) 
 

MAZENOD PARENTS & FRIENDS ASSOCIATION NEWS 

COMMITTEE MEETING ï The next meeting is on Tuesday 9 May at 7:30pm in the Collegeôs boardroom. At this meeting we will 

be discussing the 2017 Raffle and upcoming events later in the year. If you want an insight to what is going on in the College and 
what the P&F does, come along, all are welcome.  

2017 RAFFLE ï Look out in the mail - you will soon be receiving your raffle ticket book to sell. Thank you to everyone for your ongoing 

support of our major fundraiser each year. The profit from the raffle goes back into providing extra resources and equipment for our 
boys.  

Joel Nevin ï President 
 

CANTEEN ROSTER: 8-12 May 2017 FLOWER ROSTER 

MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY  

Ann Bond Claire Armstrong 
Jodi Albuquerque 

A Van Waardenburg 

Susan Joiner 
Thu Pham 

Caoimhe Hardy 

Ellita de Nardi 
Simone Spanjers 

Karen Moffitt 

Gwenyth Ryan 
Carol Balcombe 

Wendy Dyer 

Sharon Hart 
JennySimpson 
Fleur McKinlay 

Wendy Orr 

 

http://www.academyphoto.com.au/
http://www.tga.gov.au/
http://www.immunise.health.gov.au/
http://images.google.com/imgres?imgurl=http://base10blog.files.wordpress.com/2008/02/photographer.gif&imgrefurl=http://base10blog.wordpress.com/2008/02/05/looking-for-a-professional-real-estate-photographer/&usg=__aSmwijHar-36KXUgIiiviWPnjVg=&h=522&w=383&sz=5&hl=en&start=19&tbnid=zWq9WO9HktMMpM:&tbnh=131&tbnw=96&prev=/images?q=professional+photographer&gbv=2&ndsp=20&hl=en&sa=N
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Mother's Day Mass 2017 ï Friday 12 May 
The College is holding a special Mass in celebration of all of our Mazza Mums, Grandmothers and Special Women who are 
welcome to join us in celebrating Motherôs Day. The Mass will be held in the College Chapel at 9.50am on Friday the 12 May, 

followed by morning tea in the PAC foyer. 

Mothers are welcome to invite their son to Mass and morning tea.  
Please RSVP Mrs Lima on lima.lorraine@mazenod.wa.edu.au by the 10 May 2017 

This will allow the College to arrange for those students to be absent from class during the Mass. The RSVP will also allow us to 
properly cater for the morning tea. 

We look forward to seeing students and their guests celebrating Motherôs Day together! 

 

VISUAL and PERFORMING ARTS NEWS 

JAZZ BAND 1 GENERATIONS IN JAZZ FESTIVAL MT GAMBIER 
 

 

 
After weeks of rehearsals our Jazz Band 1 left this morning for an exciting 
weekend of Jazz in Mt Gambier. The boys accompanied by Mr Allen, Mr Graham 
and Mr McEvoy will perform and spend their time listening to other schools 
perform as well as attending concerts featuring international and Australian stars 
of jazz such as James Morrison and Wycliffe Gordon .  

Our band is one of four West Australian bands competing in the festival. Best of 
luck to them all. 

 

SOLO EISTEDDFOD 

There has been a change of dates and times from those shown in the calendar and it will now be held on Thursday 18 May at 
6.30pm. Any students who would like to enter a music or drama solo should come to the PAC office for an entry form. 

Mrs Anne Greenley ï Performing Arts Administration 
 

MAZENOD TROPHY CHESS COMPETITION 

For several weeks, more than 200 students have been fiercely competing for the honour of Chess champion of Mazenod College.  In 
a process of elimination students have put their minds to work and strategically moved their powerful pawns and mighty knights 
across the board to outwit opponents.  Age is not a barrier on the chess field and the competition has seen many lower school 
students competing strongly against upper school students to maintain their place in the tournament.  Over the past few weeks, 
students have demonstrated great perseverance when challenged with difficult play and all competitors are to be commended for 
their prowess and good sportsmanship.   

Congratulations go to the following students as winners of their Year group: 

Year 7 Liam Pabst Gavin 
Year 8 Lachlan Grubb Gerard 
Year 9 Lawson Butt Cebula 
Year 10 Nicholas Limnios Grandin 
Year 11 Robert Kelly Grandin 
Year 12 Luke Checker Gerard 

Round 22 was played last Friday when Luke Checker and Nicholas Limnios pitted 

wits in the final game of the competition.  In a move to seal his win Nicholas became 
the 2017 Chess Champion of Mazenod College.  Nicholas has competed strongly 
each year and in 2014 was winner of Year 7 (and overall runner up) and was the 
Mazenod College Chess champion in 2016.  Well done Nicholas and congratulations 
for your 2017 win.   

On behalf of all competitors, I extend a big thank you to Mr. Glenn Pabst who forfeited his lunchtimes across several weeks to 

oversee each round and help competitors with their questions.  Mr Pabst and I thank all students who participated in the tournament 
and who made this competition such an enjoyable and worthwhile event.  We look forward to doing it all again in 2018. 

Mrs Worthington - Head of McCarthy Library 
 

See ñFAMILY PORTRAIT DAY IS COMINGò flyer on page 6 

 
Chess Winners 

 

mailto:lima.lorraine@mazenod.wa.edu.au
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The NEW 2017 ENTERTAINMENT BOOK is available NOW from the front office at Mazenod College (see Lil or one of our other 

lovely staff and they will help). 
The book is $70 (with 20% going to our school fundraising) and is packed with over $20,000 worth of vouchers and offers for 
dining, movies, sporting, theatre events, hotels, theme parks in Australia and Bali and much, much more! 
Have a look! There is a display book in the office or look online. A digital version is also available to use anywhere on your smart 
phone. TELL friends, family and sporting group members. 
To place an order or if you have any queries, please contact Karen Hegarty on 9291-8579,  
0458 073 796 or email dough@iinet.net.au 
Alternatively, you can choose to order your book or digital membership securely online. Just visit www.entbook.com.au / 8315W5   

 

HEALTH & PHYSICAL EDUCATION NEWS and EVENTS 

MAZENOD WINS GAME 1 OF FIRST 18 FOOTBALL COMPETITION 

After a long preseason, the 1st 18 football team had their first game of the 
Cable óAô Division Football competition with a home game against Governor 
Stirling. With both teams boasting some very talented footballers and 
Mazenod having players from Year 10-12, it was always going to be a tight 
tussle. Mazenod started well, kicking the first 2 goals, thanks to some 
excellent tackling and hard fought football across the ground. Goals each 
way for the remainder of the half saw that margin remain at the half time 
break.  

Governor Stirling bounced back in the second half and were out to an 8 
point lead with around 7 minutes to play. When Curtis Altinier then kicked 
his second, scores were level, before Jarrod Brockbernd launched one 
from 50m to take the lead. Jacob Jennings then snapped one from deep 

in the forward pocket to seal the victory. Two of the best goals seen in school 
footy for some time. Special mention to Dylan Brockbernd and Ashley Brockbernd for their strong 

performances as the teamôs only Year 10 players.  

The defence stood up in the final minutes, to prevent 
a score from Governor Stirling, with desperate 
pressure and tackling. It was great to see the team 
bond and play some excellent football in their first 
game together. It was also great to see a large crowd 
of staff, parents and students there to support the 
team. Thanks to Mr Gardner for his assistance and to 
the grounds staff of Mazenod for ensuring the oval 
was in tip top condition.  

Final Score: Mazenod 9.5.59 defeated Governor 
Stirling 7.5.47  

Better Players:  Joel Curtis, Adam Disisto, Kyle Sermon, Tanner Swithenbank, Ryan Steers and Jarrod Brockbernd.  
Goals:   Kyle Sermon 2, Curtis Altinier 2, Joel Curtis 1, Jarrod Brockbernd 1, Jacob Jennings 1.  

The team travels to Sacred Heart College for next weekôs game.  
Mr Tim Grabski ï Head of Department (Health & Physical Education) 

MAZENOD SPORT PAGE 

The Mazenod Sport Page has now gone live and is available to access via the below link. It will contain all information regarding 
school sport at Mazenod (Permission Slips/Calendar) and have links and contact information for our associated clubs.  

https://sport.mazenod.wa.edu.au/mazzasport/SitePages/Home.aspx 

Mr Chris Mason ï Sports Coordinator 
 

MAZENOD HOCKEY CLUB NEWS 

 

ROUND 1 RESULTS 
11/12A Promo  Mazenod def Rockingham (14-0) 
11/12B    Mazenod def by Modernians (0-1) 
9/10A Promo Mazenod def Fremantle (3-1) 
9/10C  Mazenod def by AW Reds (0-2) 
7/8A Promo  Mazenod def by Whitford (1-4) 
7/8C (Black)  Mazenod def by Ellenbrook Falcons (0-3) 

 
All shirts and socks have arrived and are available to 
purchase from the uniform shop. 
Registration payments are now overdue.                         

ROUND 2 FIXTURES 
11/12A Promo Fri 5 May 7.30pm Joondalup Lakers vs Mazenod 

(HBF Arena, T) 
11/12B        Fri 5 May 5.30pm OGMHC vs Mazenod (Guildford 

Turf) 
9/10A Promo  Sun 7 May 10.30am Peel vs Mazenod (Mandurah 

Hockey Stadium Turf) 
9/10C    Sun 7 May 9am Mazenod vs Ellenbrook Falcons 

(Guildford Turf) 
7/8A Promo    Sat 6 May 9am Mazenod vs Modernians (PHS-2) 
7/8C (Black)  Sat 6 May 10am Mazenod vs Modernians (Fletcher 

Park, 1) 
 

Peter Bewick ï President peter@bewick.org 

 
Joshua Harris 

 
Kyle Sermon marking 

 
Joel Peters 

 
Joel Curtis 

mailto:dough@iinet.net.au
http://www.entbook.com.au/
https://sport.mazenod.wa.edu.au/mazzasport/SitePages/Home.aspx
mailto:peter@bewick.org
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MAZENOD FOOTBALL CLUB NEWS 

 
Round one commenced last Friday evening with our Year 12 team recording a strong win over Kalamunda at Kostera oval. Plenty of 
local support helped the Year 12ôs through the physical contest before kicking away in the last quarter.  

The Year 7 derby on the school oval was a tight contest until the start of the fourth quarter when Year 7 Blue ran away with a 
comfortable win. Other MJFC teams that were successful in round one included Year 9 White, both Year 8 teams and the Year 11 
team.  

This weekôs matches are as follows: 

 Year 7 White v Bassendean at 9am, Ray Owen. 
 Year 7 Blue v Forrestfield at 12:30, Reid Oval.   
 Year 8 White v Ellenbrook at 9am, Ray Owen. 
 Year 8 Blue v South Perth at 10:40, Ray Owen 
 Year 9 White v  Kalamunda at 12.30, Kostera Oval. 
 Year 9 Blue v Noranda at 10.40, Noranda Lighting Park 1 
 Year 10 v South City Thunder at 12:30, Ray Owen. 
 Year 11 v Caversham at 2:30, North Swan oval.  
 Year 12 v Thornlie at 2:30pm, Ray Owen 

Best of luck to all the teams. 
Chris Hannan ï President (0437 909 394) 

 

MAZENOD BASKETBALL CLUB NEWS 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Left: Mazza Thunder Vs Mazza Phoenix. U14ôs played 

a tough game last week with a good show of 
defensive and shooting skills.  

Great sportsmanship boys! 

Remember to email your game shots to: 
Bball.comms@mazenod.wa.edu.au 

Judy Houlahan - MJBC Communications & Year Book 

Basketball WA Community Coaching Course Now Available. 

This is a great opportunity for all basketball coaches to further their development  
and understanding of their role as a coach. 

·          Location:  Guildford Grammar School 

·          Date:   Saturday 13 May 2017 
·          Time:   11am - 2pm 
·          Cost:   $40 per person 

Donôt miss out, register your attendance before 5pm 11 May 2017: 

http://www.basketballwa.asn.au/index.php?id=67 

Any current Mazenod Basketball STUDENT Coach that attends can have their $40 cost reimbursed by the 
Club. Simply fill out the attached form and submit it along with your receipt before 8 June 2017 to the 

Mazenod Basketball Club Treasurer, Kym Marijanich - bball.treasurer@mazenod.wa.edu.au 

I look forward to seeing our Mazenod Basketball parent and student coaches on the day. 

Matt Davey - MJBC Basketball Specialist - Bball.sme@mazenod.wa.edu.au 

Round 15 will be the last game for this season (Wednesday 7th 
& Thursday 8th June). Finals dates will be announced shortly. 

Finals eligibility criteria can be found 
at: http://kalamundabasketball.com.au/domestic/finals-eligibility/ 

http://www.basketballwa.asn.au/index.php?id=67
mailto:bball.treasurer@mazenod.wa.edu.au
mailto:Bball.sme@mazenod.wa.edu.au
http://kalamundabasketball.com.au/domestic/finals-eligibility/
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Family Portrait Day is 
coming!  

Mazenod College P&F Fundraiser 

Saturday & Sunday 24 & 25 June 2017 

Mazenod College has enlisted the help of Photo Hendriks to take 
Family Portraits this year.  

The fee for the session is $25. $20 of this will go towards the P&F 

fundraising to benefit the students. 

For your $25, you will receive a free 20x25cm portrait of your family 

photo!  

More information will be coming your way in May. 

 
 

 

National Boarding Week 
A week when we work to fill the media with good news about our boarding schools. 

Every boarding school in Australia is being asked to get involved in a few projects, which we hope 
will allow us to get some national exposure in key media. 
We will be generating some great projects during the week and we will keep the Mazenod College 
community informed of these in the next week or so. 
With every school taking part we will make a huge impact across not only Western Australia but 
Australia as a whole, hopefully convincing more people to become boarders! 

 
 

 

 

CAREERS NEWSLETTER ς see pages 10 and 11 
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MAZENOD             COLLEGE 
 

Conducted by the Oblates of Mary Immac ulate  
 

55 GLADYS ROAD, LESMURDIE, WESTERN AUSTRALIA 6076  
ABN 53 128 213 267 

TELEPHONE 9291 6500  · FACSIMILE 9291 6711 · Email:  oblate@mazenod.wa.edu.au  

 
YEAR 7 ONE DAY LIGHTNING CARNIVAL 2017 

 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
 
On Monday 15 May all Year 7 students from Mazenod College will be competing in the ACC One Day Lightning Carnival. 
This is an all-day carnival and boys will have the opportunity to participate in football, soccer or rugby union. Games 
will be played against many other ACC Schools from across Perth. This is a participation based event and all students 
are required to attend and partake in the sport they have selected. Injured students should still attend to assist with 
the running of the day. If you have any issues with the sport that your son has chosen to participate in, please contact 
me directly. 
 
WHERE:   Football, Rugby @ McGillivray Oval, Mount Claremont 
   Soccer @ Alderbury Reserve, Floreat  
 
TIME:  Hire buses will depart from Mazenod at 8.45am (after Form) & students will return to 

Mazenod by 3.10pm approx. Games are played between 10am and 2pm. 
 
WHAT TO BRING: Water bottle, sunscreen, packed lunch, playing boots and equipment if required 
 
UNIFORM: Students must wear their College Sports Uniform (College tracksuit, WHITE sports shirt, 

sports shorts, sports shoes). Playing uniforms will be provided where necessary. 
 
SAFETY:  Mouthguards are advised for all sports, and are COMPULSORY for rugby. Shin pads are 

advised for soccer. First Aid services will be present at the carnival. 
 
Students are expected to behave and show the sportsmanship that is expected from Mazenod students and 
remember that the day is designed for participation and scores are not kept. No mobile phones or other electronic 
devices are to be brought to the carnival. 
 
LŦ ǘƘŜǊŜ ŀǊŜ ŀƴȅ ƳŜŘƛŎŀƭ ƛǎǎǳŜǎ ǘƘŀǘ ǿƛƭƭ ŀŦŦŜŎǘ ȅƻǳǊ ǎƻƴΩǎ ǇŀǊǘƛŎƛǇŀǘƛƻƴ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ Řŀȅ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ŜƳŀƛƭ ǘƘŜ ŘŜǘŀƛƭǎ ǘƻ ƳŜ ǇǊƛƻǊ 
to the day of the carnival. 
 
Kind Regards  
 
Mr Chris Mason   
Sports Coordinator 
Mazenod College 
9291 1505 
mason.chris@mazenod.wa.edu.au 

  

 

mailto:oblate@mazenod.wa.edu.au
mailto:mason.chris@mazenod.wa.edu.au
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MAZENOD             COLLEGE 
 

Conducted by the Oblates of Mary Immac ulate  
 

55 GLADYS ROAD, LESMURDIE, WESTERN AUSTRALIA 6076  
ABN 53 128 213 267 

TELEPHONE 9291 6500  · FACSIMILE 9291 6711 · Email:  oblate@mazenod.wa.edu.au  

 
YEAR 8/9 ONE DAY LIGHTNING CARNIVAL 2017 

 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
 
On Wednesday 17th May all Year 8/9 students from Mazenod College will be competing in the ACC One Day Lightning 
Carnival. This is an all-day carnival and boys will have the opportunity to participate in football, soccer or rugby union. 
Games will be played against many other ACC Schools from across Perth. This is a participation based event and all 
students are required to attend and partake in the sport they have selected. Injured students should still attend to 
assist with the running of the day. If you have any issues with the sport that your son has chosen to participate in, 
please contact me directly. 
 
WHERE:   Football, Rugby @ McGillivray Oval, Mount Claremont 
   Soccer @ Alderbury Reserve, Floreat  
 
TIME:  Hire buses will depart from Mazenod at 8.45am (after Form) & students will return to 

Mazenod by 3.10pm approx. Games are played between 10am and 2pm. 
 
WHAT TO BRING: Water bottle, sunscreen, packed lunch, playing boots and equipment if required 
 
UNIFORM: Students must wear their College Sports Uniform (College tracksuit, WHITE sports shirt, 

sports shorts, sports shoes). Playing uniforms will be provided where necessary. 
 
SAFETY:  Mouthguards are advised for all sports, and are COMPULSORY for rugby. Shin pads are 

advised for soccer. First Aid services will be present at the carnival. 
 
Students are expected to behave and show the sportsmanship that is expected from Mazenod students and remember 
that the day is designed for participation and scores are not kept. No mobile phones or other electronic devices are to 
be brought to the carnival. 
 
LŦ ǘƘŜǊŜ ŀǊŜ ŀƴȅ ƳŜŘƛŎŀƭ ƛǎǎǳŜǎ ǘƘŀǘ ǿƛƭƭ ŀŦŦŜŎǘ ȅƻǳǊ ǎƻƴΩǎ ǇŀǊǘƛŎƛǇŀǘƛƻƴ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ Řŀȅ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ŜƳŀƛƭ ǘƘŜ ŘŜǘŀƛƭǎ ǘƻ ƳŜ ǇǊƛƻǊ 
to the day of the carnival. 
 
Kind Regards  
 
Mr Chris Mason   
Sports Coordinator 
Mazenod College 
9291 1505 
mason.chris@mazenod.wa.edu.au 

  

 

mailto:oblate@mazenod.wa.edu.au
mailto:mason.chris@mazenod.wa.edu.au
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Careers Newsletter Thursday 4th May 2017 
 
Good Morning all. As mentioned on the Year 11 and 12 Parent Information Evenings I have been writing a blog on 
the schools careers sharepoint page. I am not sure how many people are accessing it so I thought this week I 
would email the Newsletter out with a link to the site. 
 
¢ƘŜǊŜ ŀǊŜ ŀ ƴǳƳōŜǊ ƻŦ ǘƘƛƴƎǎ ǳǇŎƻƳƛƴƎ ǘƘŀǘ ǇŀǊŜƴǘǎ ƴŜŜŘ ǘƻ ōŜ ŀǿŀǊŜ ƻŦΦ CƛǊǎǘƭȅ ǘƘŜ ¸ŜŀǊ млΩǎ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ǊŜŎŜƛǾƛƴƎ 
some careers guidance in the upcoming weeks in preparation for subject selection week (week 9). They will be 
coming home with a careers booklet next week. 
¢ƘŜ ¸ŜŀǊ мнΩǎ ŀǊŜ ǿƻǊƪƛƴƎ ǘƘǊƻǳƎƘ ŀƴ άŜƳǇƭƻȅŀōƛƭƛǘȅ ǎƪƛƭƭǎέ ōƻƻƪƭŜǘ ŀƴŘ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ŦƛƴŀƭƛȊƛƴƎ ǘƘŜƛǊ ŎƻǾŜǊ ƭŜǘǘŜǊǎ ŀƴŘ 
resumes in the upcoming weeks prior to having to apply for a position and being interviewed by a recruitment 
officer. (Term 3) 
¢ƘŜ ¸ŜŀǊ ммΩǎ ƘŀǾŜ Ƨǳǎǘ ōŜŜƴ ƛƴǘǊƻŘǳŎŜŘ ǘƻ άǊŜǎǳƳŜ ǿǊƛǘƛƴƎέ ŀƴŘ ǿƛƭƭ ƴŜŜŘ ǘƻ have the basics of their resumes 
completed by 16th May in preparatƛƻƴ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ άŜƭŜŎǘǊƻƴƛŎ ǊŜǎǳƳŜ ǿƻǊƪǎƘƻǇέΦ 
 

Finally a reminder that Year 11/12 Workplace Learning Placement forms are due to 
Mr Jacob Delaney by Monday 15th May. 
 

Universities 
ECU Campus Tours 
Joondalup Campus: Wednesday 27th September from 
11:00am-12:00pm 
South West (Bunbury) Campus: Tuesday 3rd October 
from 11:00am-12:00pm 
Mount Lawley Campus: Wednesday 4th October from 
11:00am-12:00pm  
http://www.ecu.edu.au/future-students/events  

Curtin University: Engineering Information Evening 
Thursday 4th May from 6:00pm-8:00pm  
http://news.curtin.edu.au/events/engineering-
evening-tours/  

The University of Notre Dame: Course Information 
Evening  
Wednesday 17th May from 5:30pm at Notre Dame 
Fremantle Campus  
http://www.nd.edu.au/events/2017/may-course-
information-evening  

University of Western Australia: Year 10 & 11 
Students Course Info Evening 
Monday 8th May from 5:30pm-7:00pm  
Our free information sessions give you a head start on 
making your Year 10/11 experience a positive one, 
even if you're not sure whether university is the right 
pathway for your future goals. 
http://www.studyat.uwa.edu.au/about/events#ui-id-
1  

UWA: Health and Medical Science Information 
Evening 
Wednesday 10th May from 6:30pm-8:30pm  
Can you see yourself as a future doctor or cancer 
researcher? Or maybe you enjoy studying human 

biology at school and want to find out where this 
interest area can lead you.  
This free information session will give you a taste of 
the health science courses offered at UWA, and how 
to apply for high demand courses including Medicine 
and Dentistry. 
http://www.studyat.uwa.edu.au/about/events#ui-id-
6  
 

TAFE & Apprenticeships 
Australian Apprenticeship Ambassadors 
If you are considering an Australian Apprenticeship to 
start your career, get your inspiration by watching 
the Real Opportunities video. The video features 
several Australian Apprenticeships Ambassadors and 
covers a range of industries including plumbing, 
hospitality, electrotechnology and veterinary nursing. 
Careers Advisers can send a request for an Australian 
Apprenticeships Ambassador to share their success 
story at their event or activity. 
View the personal stories of more than 120 Australian 
Apprenticeship Ambassadors who have found a career 
and success through completing an Australian 
Apprenticeship on this page: 
https://www.australianapprenticeships.gov.au/austral
ian-apprenticeships-ambassadors-program  
 

MIGAS Apprenticeship  
MIGAS Apprentices & Trainees is a Group Training 
Company, providing employment opportunities for 
apprentices and trainees across a broad range of 
vocational areas, through partnerships with host 
trainers. 
https://www.migas.com.au/vacancies/western-
australia/   
 

https://careersandworkplace.mazenod.wa.edu.au/homepage/SitePages/Home.aspx
http://www.ecu.edu.au/future-students/events
http://news.curtin.edu.au/events/engineering-evening-tours/
http://news.curtin.edu.au/events/engineering-evening-tours/
http://www.nd.edu.au/events/2017/may-course-information-evening
http://www.nd.edu.au/events/2017/may-course-information-evening
http://www.studyat.uwa.edu.au/about/events#ui-id-1
http://www.studyat.uwa.edu.au/about/events#ui-id-1
http://www.studyat.uwa.edu.au/about/events#ui-id-6
http://www.studyat.uwa.edu.au/about/events#ui-id-6
https://www.australianapprenticeships.gov.au/australian-apprenticeships-ambassadors-program
https://www.australianapprenticeships.gov.au/australian-apprenticeships-ambassadors-program
https://www.migas.com.au/vacancies/western-australia/
https://www.migas.com.au/vacancies/western-australia/
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Directions WA: Apprenticeship Opportunities 
Directions is a community based, not for profit 
organisation working with employers, students and 
jobseekers in WA. They currently have a number of 
junior apprenticeships available: 

½ Junior Carpenter Apprentices (Perth CBD) 

½ Junior Wall & Ceiling fixing Apprentices (Perth 
CBD) 

½ Junior Wall & Floor Tiling Apprentices (Perth CBD) 

½ Junior Plastering Apprentices (Perth CBD) 

½ Junior Apprentice Cabinet Maker (Perth CBD) 

½ Junior 2nd year Carpenter Apprentices (Perth 
CBD) 

Directions are also taking expressions of interest for a 
number of other positions that are not yet open. 
https://directionswa.com.au/job-seekers/job-
opportunities/  
 

Private Colleges 
 

Western Australian Aviation College Open Day 
Saturday 3rd June @ Western Australian Aviation 
College  
This open day will feature free introductory seminars 
on learning how to fly. 
http://www.becomeapilot.com.au/content/page/lear
n-to-fly.html  
 

Other News 
 

National Science Week 
Saturday 12th August- Sunday 20th August  
bŀǘƛƻƴŀƭ {ŎƛŜƴŎŜ ²ŜŜƪ ƛǎ !ǳǎǘǊŀƭƛŀΩǎ ŀƴƴǳŀƭ ŎŜƭŜōǊŀǘƛƻƴ 
of science and technology. Running each year in 
August, it features more than 1000 events around 
Australia, including those delivered by universities, 
schools, research institutions, libraries, museums and 
science centres.  
https://www.scienceweek.net.au  
 

Australian Mathematics Competition  
Thursday 27th July 
Administered by the Australian Mathematics Trust, 
students from year 3 to 12 across the country can take 
part.  
Teachers can register their class now:  
http://www.amt.edu.au/mathematics/amc/  
 

Australian Defence Force Information Sessions 

½ Perth Army Careers Information Session: 
Thursday 4th May from 6:30pm-8:30pm 
https://www.facebook.com/events/15638830
53644297/  

½ Perth Women in Defence Careers Information: 
Wednesday 10th May from 6:30pm-8:30pm 

https://www.facebook.com/events/83848662
2972181/  

½ Kununurra Defence Careers Information 
Session: Friday 12th May from 6:00pm-8:00pm 
https://www.facebook.com/events/13189250
44841090/  

½ Perth Defence Careers Information Session: 
Thursday 18th May from 6:30pm-8:30pm 
https://www.facebook.com/events/24316001
9484994/  

 

Career FAQs Sector Snapshot: Healthcare 
An overview of the sector including current 
employment, future prospects and salaries. 
http://www.careerfaqs.com.au/news/news-and-
views/sector-snapshot-health-care/  
 

The Conversation: Education  
The Conversation website includes a number of articles 
relevant to careers. 
https://theconversation.com/au/education  
 

Finding Balance during year 12 
http://www.vicsrc.org.au/news/vicsrcvoices-finding-
the-balance  
 

Good Careers Guide  
Available from May 8 2017.  A resource that provides 
students and career advisers access to the relevant 
tools to explore career, education and employment 
options.  
The 400+ job descriptions covered by the guide include 
information about personal requirements, education 
and training, employment opportunities and related 
jobs. 
https://goodeducationbookshop.com/products/the-
good-careers-guide 
 

Future Leaders Awards 2017 

½ Helen Handbury Leadership Award  
The Awards recognise Year 12 students in 
rural & regional Australia who have shown 
outstanding community leadership. 

½ Future Leaders Writing Prize  
Australian Year 11 and 12 students are 
invited to submit a piece of writing (800 to 
1,000 words). 

½ Future Leaders Justice Award  
This award recognises Year 12 students 
who have shown leadership and initiative 
on intergenerational equity, future justice. 

½ Future Leaders Photography Prize  
Year 12 students are invited to submit 
digital photographic work. 

Nominations for all awards are due by 31st May. 

https://directionswa.com.au/job-seekers/job-opportunities/
https://directionswa.com.au/job-seekers/job-opportunities/
http://www.becomeapilot.com.au/content/page/learn-to-fly.html
http://www.becomeapilot.com.au/content/page/learn-to-fly.html
https://www.scienceweek.net.au/
http://www.amt.edu.au/mathematics/amc/
https://www.facebook.com/events/1563883053644297/
https://www.facebook.com/events/1563883053644297/
https://www.facebook.com/events/838486622972181/
https://www.facebook.com/events/838486622972181/
https://www.facebook.com/events/1318925044841090/
https://www.facebook.com/events/1318925044841090/
https://www.facebook.com/events/243160019484994/
https://www.facebook.com/events/243160019484994/
http://www.careerfaqs.com.au/news/news-and-views/sector-snapshot-health-care/
http://www.careerfaqs.com.au/news/news-and-views/sector-snapshot-health-care/
https://theconversation.com/au/education
http://www.vicsrc.org.au/news/vicsrcvoices-finding-the-balance
http://www.vicsrc.org.au/news/vicsrcvoices-finding-the-balance
https://goodeducationbookshop.com/products/the-good-careers-guide
https://goodeducationbookshop.com/products/the-good-careers-guide
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http://www.futureleaders.com.au/awards/index.php  
 
High School Study Tips 
It's time to conquer your course load! Whether you're 
a natural academic or not, it never hurts to have few 
added study tips and tricks on hand. 
https://blog.tafebrisbane.edu.au/article/high-school-
study-tips-conquering-your-course-load/  
 
The New Australian Workforce 
We look at what the workforce has in store for 
Generation Z and how they can conquer the working 
world of tomorrow. 
https://blog.tafebrisbane.edu.au/article/australian-
workforce-generation-z/  
 
Resume 101 
It's important to get your resume right - so what 
should you be including? 
http://tafesouthwestblog.tafeq.com/article/resume-
101/  
 
Skills Road: Work Readiness Course 
SkillsRoad.com.au has launched a new Work Readiness 
Course that is available for schools and individual 
students to complete online.  The interactive course is 
designed to prepare young adults for the workforce 
and can be completed in around 75 minutes.  
Total course cost is $29.95 which includes a certificate 
upon completion.  
http://www.skillsroad.com.au/students/training-
courses/skillsroad-work-readiness-course-
%284%29#.WQF5vVKB2t-  

UN Youth Young Diplomats Tour 
Applications Close Sunday 7th May 
Students in years 10ς12 are invited to apply for this 
four-week tour of Europe. Students will learn about 
diplomacy in the 21st century from a European 
perspective. 
https://unyouth.org.au/event/young-diplomats-tour/   

Special Tertiary Admissions Test (STAT) 
STAT is a series of tests designed to assess a range of 
competencies considered important for success in 
tertiary study. It assesses your ability to think critically 
and analyse the material given, rather than testing your 
knowledge of specific academic subjects.  STAT is used 
by many tertiary institutions in Australia as part of their 
admissions procedure for certain categories of 
applicants.  Generally, these are:  
Á Mature applicants who don't have a recent or 

standard Year 12 qualification 

                                                 
1  

Á Applicants who completed their previous studies 
outside Australia 

Á Applicants who did not gain a satisfactory ATAR 
See the institutions 
here: http://www.uac.edu.au/documents/stat/stat-
institutions.pdf   
https://stat.acer.org/ 
 
Perth Careers Expo 2017 
Careers Expo 2016 will be held on 25thς28th May at the 
Perth Convention and Exhibition Centre.  
Entry is free. 
Over four days, nearly 100 exhibitors ς universities, 
TAFEs, government departments, training providers 
and employers ς will present a huge range of career 
and employment pathways. 
http://www.exibit.com.au  
 

Coming Soon  
Thursday 4th May  

Police Recruiting Information Sessions  

Youth for Understanding Student Exchange Online Info 

Session 

Curtin University Engineering Information Evening 

Friday1 5th May 

2017 WA Training Awards Applications Close 

Sleek Geeks Science Eureka Prize for Secondary 

School Students entries close 

Whitlam Institute: What Matters? Writing Competition   

Saturday 6th May 

CG Spectrum Online Workshops  

Monday 8th May 

UWA Course Info Session 

Tuesday 9th May 

SCU Virtual Info Session 

ECU: Psychology, Counselling, Criminology, Social 

Work Information Evening  

Wednesday 10th May 

College Week Live 

CDAA: Career and Enterprise Workshop 

UWA Health and Medical Sciences Information 

Evening Friday 12th May 

The 2017 Bruce Dawe National Poetry Prize Entries 
 

Mr Mike Buselich ï Careers & VET Coordinator 
 
 
 
 
 

  

http://www.futureleaders.com.au/awards/index.php
https://blog.tafebrisbane.edu.au/article/high-school-study-tips-conquering-your-course-load/
https://blog.tafebrisbane.edu.au/article/high-school-study-tips-conquering-your-course-load/
https://blog.tafebrisbane.edu.au/article/australian-workforce-generation-z/
https://blog.tafebrisbane.edu.au/article/australian-workforce-generation-z/
http://tafesouthwestblog.tafeq.com/article/resume-101/
http://tafesouthwestblog.tafeq.com/article/resume-101/
http://www.skillsroad.com.au/students/training-courses/skillsroad-work-readiness-course-%284%29#.WQF5vVKB2t-
http://www.skillsroad.com.au/students/training-courses/skillsroad-work-readiness-course-%284%29#.WQF5vVKB2t-
http://www.skillsroad.com.au/students/training-courses/skillsroad-work-readiness-course-%284%29#.WQF5vVKB2t-
https://unyouth.org.au/event/young-diplomats-tour/
http://www.uac.edu.au/documents/stat/stat-institutions.pdf
http://www.uac.edu.au/documents/stat/stat-institutions.pdf
https://stat.acer.org/
http://www.pcec.com.au/
http://www.exibit.com.au/
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